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February 21, 1986

Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

The Nuclear kegulatory Commission has completed its Systematic Assessment of
Licensee Performance (SALP) relating to the performance of the Braidwood
Station and will present its findings at a meeting on March 14, 1986, at
10:00 a.m. at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III Office in
Glen Ellyn, Il1linois. Arrangements for this meeting were made between

M. Wallace of your staff and R. Gardner of Region III on February 18, 1986.

We encourage Commonwealth Edison Company to have appropriate corporate and
plant management representation at the meeting to ensure a mutual understanding
of the issues and findings being presented by NRC.

While this meeting is considered a presentation and discussion forum between
Commonwealth Edison and the NRC, the meeting will be opened to any other
interested parties as observers. Those persons outside the licensee and NRC
staffs should inform the Regional Office, in advance of the meeting, of their
intent to participate.

We hope this meeting will benefit your organization and provide you with a
meaningful characterization of the overall safety performance for the
Braidwood Station.

Sincerely,

“Original Signed by E. G. Greenman" for

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution
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